
Ms. Patti Petersen-Klein 
Executive Director 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604 

WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL: 
• (816) 556-2874 
Facsimile: (816) 556-2110 

March 15, 2012 

Received 
on 

MAR 16 2012 
Re: Kansas City Power & Light Company 

Notice of Intent to File Application by 
State Corporation Commission 

of Kansas 

Dear Ms. Petersen-Klein: 

Pursuant to K.A.R. 82-1-214, Kansas City Power & Light Company ("KCP&L") 
hereby provides notice to the Commission of its intent to file a rate proceeding pursuant 
to the provisions of K.S.A. 66-117 and K.A.R. 82-1-231. KCP&L anticipates that the 
filing of the application will occur no sooner than April16, 2012. 

If you have any questions, please contact Darrin Ives at (816) 556-2522 or myself 
at the above-captioned number. 

MBT/naw 

cc: JeffMcClanahan, Utilities Division 
David Springe, CURB 

Respectfully, 

Mary Britt Turner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 

KCP&L P.O. Box 418679 Kansas City, MD 64141-9679 1-888-471-5275 toll-free www.kcpl.com 


